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SPRING WORLD KURZHAAR CHAMPIONSHIP  

8-9 March 2017, Croatia  

 

 

 Dear Madams and Sirs, 

 

Croatian Kurzhaar Club has the pleasure to invite you to the Spring World Kurzhaar 

Championship in Croatia 2017. 

The championship will be held on the 8th  and 9th  of March in Zadar. International 

field trials  for the continental dogs (CACIT ) will be held from the 27th  of February 

till 3th od March. 

Further informations about this event and entry form you can find on the website of 

the Club www.hrklub-nkp.hr . 

 

 

 

Best regards 

The president of the Croatian Kurzhaar Club 

dr.sc. Velimir Sruk, dr. vet. med. 

http://www.hrklub-nkp.hr/

